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IM240 Emissions Testing: VIPAC No Longer Providing This Service – VASS 
Signatory Assistance Required 
 
Dear Members 
 
CVIAV has been notified by VicRoads that VIPAC, the only accredited provider of IM240 emissions testing 
in Victoria, has ceased conducting emissions testing as of 3 December 2018.  

To support the immediate and short-term needs of your customers who will require IM240 emissions 
testing as part of their vehicle certification, VicRoads is requesting VASS Signatories identify and 
nominate providers, whom they believe are reputable and capable of providing IM240 emissions testing.  

The nominated provider needs to be willing to undertake the accreditation process to enable the results 
they provide be accepted as part of the vehicle certification process. 

Please email your nominations directly to Shayne Ellis as soon as possible. 
 
Shayne Ellis 
Senior Technical Advisor 
Registration and Licensing Services 
VicRoads 
 
E shayne.ellis@roads.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Regards 
 
John Khoury 
Industry Policy Advisor 
Industry Divisions 
VACC 
Level 7 | 464 St Kilda Road | Melbourne Vic 3004 

P: 03 9829 1153 | E: jkhoury@vacc.com.au | W: vacc.com.au 

 

mailto:shayne.ellis@roads.vic.gov.au
http://elink.clickdimensions.com/c/4/?T=NDE1NzgzMjY%3AMDItYjE4MzQwLWE3NmE5NTU2ZTU5ZjRjNmNhOTA2NjA3NTdiMGU5ZDYz%3AZHRoZW9jaGFyb3VzQHZhY2MuY29tLmF1%3AY29udGFjdC01ZGI4ZDFjOGIxYWRlNDExOWQ5YjljYjY1NDliZWYxOC1mNjY4ZDkxMTRiODM0NDY5YjIwM2IzMzJkZDBlZGEyZQ%3AZmFsc2U%3AMA%3A%3Ad3d3LnZhY2MuY29tLmF1P19jbGRlZT1aSFJvWlc5amFHRnliM1Z6UUhaaFkyTXVZMjl0TG1GMSZyZWNpcGllbnRpZD1jb250YWN0LTVkYjhkMWM4YjFhZGU0MTE5ZDliOWNiNjU0OWJlZjE4LWY2NjhkOTExNGI4MzQ0NjliMjAzYjMzMmRkMGVkYTJlJmVzaWQ9MjdhNDMwMjgtYThmOS1lODExLTgxNzUtNzAxMDZmYTExYTIx&K=2zTtZSexYFU546uBCFEDcg

